
MORNING 

HOURS ARE 

BACK!! 

 
 Tuesday   10 am to 6 pm 

 Thursday 12 pm to 7 pm 

 Friday 1 pm to 5 pm 

 Saturday 9 am to 12 pm 
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NEW YEAR—NEW PROGRAMS 

WE’RE ON THE WEB! 

ALLENSTOWNLIBRARY.ORG     

Free fun for babies & toddlers 

and the afterschool crowd be-

ginning in January...see the 

back of the newsletter for more 

info and to sign up today!  

We are also taking suggestions 

for other programs you our commu-

nity would like to see...please give us 

your ideas anytime! 

NOTICE 
The Library will be Closed on 

Thursday, December 25th 

&  

Thursday, January 1st 

We ARE Open on the following  

Friday and Saturdays! 

With funding from the Moose Conservation License 

Plate grant, valuable records of Allenstown’s history 

have been preserved and access is no longer         

restricted. 21 volumes of Allenstown tax registers 

dated 1800-1889 are back from Kofile Preservation 

safely organized and preserved in the town safe, 

while information within these files can be found at 

the NH State Library or NH State Archives and 

online at  

http://allenstownlibrary.org/history.  

Do you love your library? 

Do you want to contribute in a fun way to your town? 

Join the Friends of the  

Allenstown Public Library  

Come see what we are all about  

at our next meeting  



MOTHER GOOSE ON THE LOOSE PROGRAM 

 

Is an early-learning program designed primarily for babies from birth to 24 months and their 

parent(s) or caregiver. Mother Goose on the Loose is created by Betsy Diamant-Cohen and will 

be presented by Allenstown new Director Deborah Gadwah-Lambert (Miss Debbi), specifically 

trained in early literacy in libraries. This program uses books, rhymes, songs, musical instru-

ments, finger plays, flannel board characters, puppets, stuffed animals and other props to pro-

mote early  literacy skills in a fun environment.  

To be held every Tuesday morning Beginning: Tuesday, 20  January  @ 10:30 a.m. 

AFTER SCHOOL CRAFTS 

She is back!...Mrs. Adams will be crafting with children grades 3—6 after school on Tuesday 

afternoons Beginning Tuesday, 13 January  @ 3 p.m. 

PLEASE SIGN UP FOR EITHER ONE OF THESE PROGRAMS HERE: 
 

I am signing my child(ren) up for____________Mother Goose on the Loose or ____________After School Crafts 

 

Adult(s) Name:__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:______________________________________________________________________________________________  

Phone Number:_________________________________________________E-mail:_________________________________ 

 

Child(ren): 

_____________________________             ______________________________________      ___________                  

Last Name                                                            First Name                                                    Age  or Grade if in School 

_____________________________             ______________________________________      ___________                  

Last Name                                                            First Name                                                    Age  or Grade if in School 

_____________________________             ______________________________________      ___________                  

Last Name                                                            First Name                                                    Age  or Grade if in School 

Please tell us of any allergies or concerns you may have:________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________  


